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The last few weeks have been 
particularly busy at Broadfield as we 
prepare for the festive break and 
another term draws to a close. Many 
special moments have been shared 
with a particular highlight being our 
KS1 and EYFS Nativity performances. 
Well done to all involved and we hope 
you all have a safe and restful break.  
 
Elizabeth Moran (Principal) 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Term  

Acorns am M Arham 

Acorns pm Hibba  
Nursery am  Jesse  

Nursery pm  Mahnoor  

Reception 1 Farhad  

Reception 2 Jayden  

Larch Muneeb  

Beech Genevieve  
Willow Aisha  

Maple Khizar  

Woodlands A Rafeh 

Chestnut Beniaman  

Ash Hamdiyah  
Sycamore Mariyah  

Elm Hoorain  

Oak Elizabeth  

Deputy Principal KS1 Amelia  

Deputy Principal KS2 Moise  

Principal KS1 Hashim  

Principal KS2 Ana-Maria  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Sycamore 

97.7% 
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Our whole school church visit to 
‘sing in’ the festive period! 

KS1 have sequenced the Nativity 

story during their RE lessons.  

Nursery and Acorns parents 

joined us for ‘Stay and Play’ 

sessions. 

 

 

 

Children enjoyed the pantomime 

visits-both in school and on their 

visit to Queen Elizabeth Hall 

KS1 impressive Nativity 

performance! 
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